
INVITATION
2023 ECSA Annual Stakeholder Briefing
Dear Valued Stakeholder,

The Engineering Council of South Africa (ECSA) hereby invites you to its Annual Stakeholder Briefing.

The Annual Stakeholder Briefing seeks to provide an Annual Report to stakeholders detailing the organisation’s 
performance and progress on the implementation of the revised 2023-2025 ECSA Strategy.

To confirm your virtual attendance, please RSVP by Monday, 20 November 2023
to basetsana@ecsa.co.za

Ms. Refilwe Buthelezi Pr. Eng
ECSA President

Mr. TC Madikane Pr. Eng
ECSA Vice President 

Dr Bridget Ssamula Pr. Eng
ECSA Chief Executive Officer

The briefing will be held online.

09:00 - 11:00
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